
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2018 

Monthly  

Report 

Library Director Pat Duke dressed as Santa for a special holiday  
SMART bus ride. 

Manager’s Report 
Looking over the past year, I am thankful for the community we have here 
in Wilsonville. 

For our citizens, who so generously donated to the Wilsonville Public 
Library Foundation and the Friends of the Wilsonville Library, generating 
over $80,000 by the end of 2018. 

For our staff, who survived and even thrived during our building 
renovation.  

For our 150 volunteers, who gave over 11,000 hours of their time and 
service to make the library a better place for everyone. 

-Pat Duke, Library Director 



 

 

 

January 2019 

Flyer  for the Teen After-Hours Event on December 14. 

Santa at the library 
For the last week of fall programs, Santa 
Claus made special appearances at Storytime, 
Toddler Time, Play Group, and Baby Time. 
 
Mexican Folk Dance performance 
On December 11, our series of Mexican Folk 
Dance classes culminated with a wonderful 
performance that drew around 130 people, 
many of them proud parents. At least four 
schools were represented by the performers. 

UPCOMING: 
 Youth programs return January 7.  

 “Science Zone” will be held on the West Linn-
Wilsonville School District early release day 
(Wednesday, Jan. 16) at 1:30 pm. 

 K-2 Book Adventures features mystery and adventure books on Thursday, Jan. 17, at 
3:30 p.m. 

Mexican Folk Dance class students at 
their performance on December 11. 

 
December Teen After-Hours Event 
On Friday, December 14, teens in grades 6-
12 sang karaoke and competed in quiz 
tournaments at this popular event.  

UPCOMING: 
 Teen After-School Activities: a Fortnite 

tournament for teens on early release 
day. Wednesday, Jan. 16, 4:00-6:00 pm. 

 “Game Night”: Board games and video 
games of all types will be available for 
teens to enjoy. Friday, Jan. 18, 6:30-
8:30pm. 

Children’s	Services	

Teen	Services	
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Redistricting Forum on Dec. 6 
The League of Women Voters held a forum 
on the upcoming 2021 redistricting process 
and shared information on how redistricting 
may impact Oregon elections.  

Fall programs come to an end 
Our summer ESL conversation group that 
extended into fall concluded December 18. 
We are looking at options for providing a 
similar opportunity in the future. 

“The Marriage of Art and Fiction” class ended 
December 12. Participants praised the book 
selections, class discussion, and learning 
about the art in the books. 

UPCOMING: 
 Adult Winter Reading Program begins 

Wednesday, January 2. 

 Book Notes Concert on Saturday, January 12, features Radio Stranger. 

 “A Taste of Spanish” class starts Wednesday, January 23. 

Blood drive at the library 
The American Red Cross held a blood drive 
at the library on December 26. Despite the  
busy holiday season, over 30 people 
signed up and donated blood. 

 
DPIL reached 50,000 milestone 
As of December 2018, Dolly Parton’s 
Imagination Library has given over 50,000 
free classic children’s books to Wilsonville 
and Stafford children under the age of five. 

Library holiday decorations at the library: 
“Wilsonville Library: Your ‘Gnome’ for the Holidays” 

A sampling of Dolly Parton’s Imagination 
Library (DPIL) books mailed to children. 

Adult	Services	

Around	the	Library	



 

 


